
 
 

Dear Neighbor,        February 3, 2020 

 

We are sending this letter as a courtesy to share information on upcoming pipeline 

construction activity in your area.  

 

The two workspace areas for horizontal directional drill 521, or HDD 521, will be at the 

intersection of 352 / Bowtree Drive in East Goshen Township and behind the BP Station on 

West Chester Pike Road in Westtown Township. Attached to this letter is a map of the two 

workspace areas associated with this drill. Energy Transfer’s pipeline contractor, Michels, 

recently completed the installation of the 16-inch pipeline along this segment and will now be 

moving to install the 20-inch pipeline.  

 

For more information on how HDDs are used to install pipelines, water lines and other utilities, 

check out this video: https://youtu.be/iwtbqeaxWc8  

 

Drill Specifics 

 

 Length of HDD 521 – 20-inch pipeline: 6943’ 

 Duration of 20-inch pipeline installation: Approximately 220 days from start* 

 

*The duration to complete these drills is always subject to change due to weather and other 

factors.      

 

Site Activity    

 

Michels has previously mobilized onto these workspace areas to complete the 16-inch pipeline 
installation. They will now shift their equipment within the workspace area and line up to being 
the installation of the 20-inch pipeline. Prior to beginning the 20-inch pipeline segment, Michels 
will be installing a steel casing to support their operations at the site. The installation of this 
casing may take up to a week to complete and at times will be very loud. 
 
In addition to following all occupational safety and health administration regulations, we are 

taking various measures to mitigate noise. These measures include sound walls and source 

mitigation on and around certain equipment.  

 

https://youtu.be/iwtbqeaxWc8


If you are an online landowner and you have any questions, please contact your designated 

right-of-way agent. If your property is not directly involved in construction (off of the right of 

way), please contact our community hotline: (855) 430-4491.  

 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Massaro 

 
Lead Specialist, Public Affairs  

 


